
 

  

 

 

This letter is to confirm that Information Brokers Pty Ltd – IB ABN Registration Services 

has suitably demonstrated their compliance against the requirements of the Digital Service 
Provider (DSP) Operational Framework (the Framework). 

 

The Framework sets the minimum level of requirements a DSP needs to meet in order to 
consume ATO services. By implementing these requirements we seek to ensure that both 
the ATO and DSPs have controls and mechanisms in place to protect tax, payroll or 
superannuation related information.  

 

An annual review of the DSP product adherence to the Framework is undertaken, ensuring 
ongoing compliance with the requirements and suitability for whitelisting. The review date for 
IB ABN Registration Services is May 2020, 

  

Further details on the Framework requirements can be found at 
https://softwaredevelopers.ato.gov.au/RequirementsforDSPs 

 

If you would like to confirm the validity of this letter, please feel free to email 
DPO@ato.gov.au  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Martin Mane 

Director – Digital Partnership Office 

Australian Taxation Office 
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